
 

 

Burford Primary School is situated in the beautiful town of 
Burford in the Cotswolds 

 

NURSERY & RECEPTION—SEPT 2025 

THURSDAY 21ST NOVEMBER 2024  
9.30 A.M. - 11.30 A.M . 

We are delighted that we are able to offer prospective parents a 
chance to look around our fabulous school and grounds where 

the pupils enjoy sports, forest school and 
extra curriculum activities. 

We also offer breakfast club from 7.45 a.m. and after school club 
until 5.30 p.m. (Friday until 4.15 p.m.) 

Please telephone the school office on 01993 822159 opt 3 to 
book a place at our Open Day. 

if you are unable to make our Open Day, please call to make an 
appointment for a tour with Mrs Rachel Veeder, 

Executive Head Teacher  

We look forward to meeting you! 

Email office.2251@burford-pri.oxon.sch.uk 
Website:-   www.burford-pri.oxon.sch.uk 
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